Local Friendship Support Grants – Supporting those living with Dementia and/or Sensory Impairments – Round 4

Do you run a friendship or activities club in the Bradford District which would like to become more welcoming and accessible to people living with dementia and/or with sensory impairments?
Do you have ideas about how your group or organisation could support people living with dementia and/or sensory impairments?
Do you have an idea of how you could grow or expand your group to help people build friendships, live independently and be engaged with their local community?
Bradford Council are offering a further round of Local Friendship Support Grants of between £250 - £2,000 to local groups to enable them to become more accessible and offer new opportunities to people living with dementia and/or sensory impairments. This funding could be spent on, but is not limited to, activities, events or equipment. It could also be used to set up a new group or help your existing group become more established. Further details of the criteria can be found in the application guidance.
Alternatively, new for this year groups can apply for between £2,000-£5,000 if they have ideas for a larger project.
These grants go live on 20th February and all required information will be available on the CNet website at https://cnet.org.uk/Projects/Grants.
Please note the closing date for applications for £250-£2,000 is Tuesday 22nd April at 12 noon and the closing date for applications for £2,000-5,000 is Thursday 20th March at 12 noon.
Please note: If you have already successfully applied for a previous round of this funding you are welcome to apply again. You cannot submit the same application but may build on a previous application or apply for something different.
To be successful, applications must focus on the benefit you could have to people living with dementia and their carers and/or people with sensory impairments. However, your group does not need to only support these cohorts.

We are also hosting a series of workshops to further explain how you can access these grants and offer support with applications. Anyone is welcome to attend these sessions to learn more. To get the details of these sessions or book a place, please contact Lyndsey Nichol at lyndsey.nichol@bradford.gov.uk or Wendy Collins at Wendy@cnet.org.uk, 01274 305045.

